








Good evening 

As a Representative of Skate Kingsville thank you for your time spent on the Arena Floor replacement.  

As with every User Group, Skate Kingsville will be impacted by the delay re the start of the 23/24 season. 

It has been said we will see the least impact to our programs, and in a sense this is true. However, we 

are unique in that we employ Professional Skate Canada Coaches who will be impacted by the loss of 

income. As well, skating does not have boundaries and we are risking losing members to other clubs. 

However, in weighing the pros and cons of this issue, we are wholeheartedly embracing the moving 

forward of the floor replacement.  Having over 6 month’s notice will give us the opportunity to look in to 

alternate programming and start dates for our programs.   

This lead time to plan, and be without our home ice surface, far outweighs the significant chaos we 

could see if the floor project does not move forward, the ice is put in, and systems fail, leaving us to 

scramble at that point finding ice. 

Our members have been notified of the potential start state and have been reassured we are working 

with the Town, Rec Department, and Coaches to provide the best services we are able to. This will 

involve investing in resources to provide such things as dry land training, choreography, etc. Because of 

this commitment we are asking for a firm and final decision after this meeting to allow us to move 

forward. 

Skate Kingsville also wishes to reassure Council that as Community Partners we understand the first few 

weeks back on the new ice may necessitate co-operation among all groups to get programs up and 

running to capacity. 

Thank you 

 

 


